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Monday, May 22nd ;
Pledge:

- Please stand and join me for the Pledge of Allegiance. I pledge
allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the
republic for which it stands; one nation under God, indivisible, with
liberty and justice for all.

Moment of Silence:
- As we begin another day, let us pause for a moment of silence to
reflect, meditate, pray, or engage in any other silent activity.

Happy Birthday To: Jalynn Freeman, Asa Klinge, Charles Mack, and
Paige Stewart!!!

Key Club:
- Key Club: be in the cafeteria tonight by 6:15 PM for freshman
orientation tonight. Wear your Key Club Shirt.

Graduation Honor Stoles:
Attention Seniors!
-  Mu Alpha Theta Honor Stoles for graduation can be picked up
during PH. Contact Mrs. Fields with any questions.

Library:

- Attention students: We are fast approaching the end of the school
year. It is very important that the library gets as many books back as
possible. Please return your books to the library in a timely manner.
Thank you for your cooperation.



e AP English:
- Ifyou are going to be a senior or sophomore next year and are
taking AP English, see Ms. Hester to pick up your summer
assignment before the end of school.

e Blue Jay Crew:
- Ifyou are interested in joining Bluejay Crew and helping out with
Freshman Orientation for next year, fill out the form by using the
QR code located around the building or come by Mrs. Dement's

classroom, room 41. Forms and $15 for a t-shirt are due by May
24th.

e Yearbooks:
- Attention ALL students! Please consider supporting the Yearbook
team in achieving GOLD status. Your contribution can make a
significant difference in helping us reach our goal. Please reach out
to Mrs. Fields or any yearbook member to purchase a yearbook and
help them achieve their goal today. Your support is greatly
appreciated!

e Lockers:
- Students will need to clean out their lockers by the end of the day
on Wednesday, May 24th.

e Calculators:
Attention Students:
- To avoid any delays for enrollment or grades, all school rented
Calculators need to be returned to Mrs. Fields by 2:30 pm Thursday
5/25/23.



